
Burwood/Pegasus Community Board Agenda 6 December 2006 

4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 REMOVAL OF FORESHORE SHELTERS 
 
 The following letter was received from Jenny Lineham, Secretary, New Brighton Pier & Foreshore 

Promotion Society regarding the removal of the foreshore shelters: 
 
 “Now that the shelters have been removed, the Society asks if there are any plans for the installation of 

seats.  This area was well used and the loss of all this seating for families when their children are 
playing the pool is a pity.  What plans are there to install some seats along the wall for this summer.  
We feel it is essential to get something in place at the earliest.  Look forward to hearing from you in due 
course.” 

 
 

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


